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CUMRU TOWNSHIP BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 

PUBLIC HEARING ON INTERMUNICIPAL LIQUOR LICENSE TRANSFER 

JUNE 18, 2024 

 

ATTENDANCE 

Board of Commissioners:  Rowe excused   G. Miller______   Batdorf ______    

Donnell _______   W. Miller______ 

Others:  Solicitor _____   Fire Chief _____   Codes Officer ______   Asst Sec/Projects excused 

 

NOTICE: 

Public comment will be accepted in person.  Please include your first name, last name and 

address for all comments.  Any comments without a name or address will not be considered.  To 

accommodate as many people as possible, we request that each person’s comments be limited to 

3 minutes (resolution no. 301). The meeting comment period is limited to a total of 60 minutes.  

This time period may be extended at the discretion of the Commissioners.  While public 

comments will be given due consideration, immediate responses will be done at the discretion of 

the Commissioners. 
 

 

Call to Order and Pledge to the Flag. 

 

 

HEARING ON INTERMUNICIPAL LIQUOR LICENSE TRANSFER 

 

A.) Proposed Transfer of License #R-17441 from Shillington Borough to 31 Hickory Road in 

Cumru Twp  

1) Letter to developer from Manager re: public hearing scheduled, dated 5/31/2024 

2) Notice advertised 

 

B.) Receive testimony, consider, deliberate, discuss and/or take official action 

 

 

PUBLIC 

 

 

ADJOURNMENT 
 

 

 


